
Good afternoon, Eisenhower Families,

This is Principal Tim Chipman contacting you with several announcements.

First, tomorrow, Tuesday, September 26, Eisenhower will conduct a Lockdown (Safe School)
drill. The drill is mandated and will follow established protocol. For this drill, your students will
remain in their classrooms as school district and law enforcement personnel inspect the safety
of the facility and all those there within. The drill should not take longer than five minutes.

Please know that you will receive a message from me Tuesday morning once our drill has been
successfully completed and classes have been resumed. The message on Tuesday will come
in the form of an email and text message only; again, this particular message will not be sent via
voicemail.

Here at Eisenhower School we prioritize the safety and security of our students, and we
appreciate your support as we seek to do what’s best to set the conditions for learning for our
children.

Second, this Wednesday, September 27, we will dismiss two hours early for our monthly School
Improvement Planning (SIP) release. Your students will have lunch at school, as normal, but
our STEP classes will dismiss at 12:10pm, our bus/daycare students (minus Westfair Daycare
students) at 12:15pm, and all others at 12:20pm.

Third, our school picture day will be Monday, October 2. You should have received information
about this event last week.

Fourth, and finally, on Thursday, October 5, Eisenhower will dismiss two hours early for Fall
Parent-Teacher Conferences. There will be no student attendance on Friday, October 6 or
Monday, October 9.

Please let us know in the office if you have any questions about these upcoming days.

Have a wonderful evening!

Skylert to be sent Monday, September 25, 2023, 3:00pm


